
 

 

      Ellesmere 
A 7 – 18 Coeducational School        

 
 
 
8th November 2017 
 
S Morgan 
Assistant Head Pastoral 
01691 626511 
email: shan.morgan@ellesmere.com 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
All students in Lower School will have the opportunity to go and see the pantomime, ‘Snow White and 
the Seven Dwarfs’ at Theatre Severn, Shrewsbury on Wednesday 6th December.   
 
The cost will be £5.30 to cover the cost of travel and shall be added to your bill. If your child wishes to 
have an ice cream the cost of this will also be put onto the bill, please see the reply slip below for 
choices and prices. 
 
We will leave School at 12.30pm and return in time for buses.  Pupils will be in school uniform and  
a packed tea will be provided. 
 
Please could you return the slip below by Friday 17th November so that we are able to confirm 
numbers as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 

Please return to Lower School office by Friday 17th November 2017, delete as appropriate 
 

 I give permission for (name of pupil) …………………………………………… to attend the pantomime 
on Wednesday 6th December at the Theatre Severn, Shrewsbury and understand that the 
cost will be charged to the bill. 

ORDER: Price Tick choice 

Ice Creams   

Strawberry Tub £1.50  

Chocolate Tub £1.50  

Vanilla Tub £1.50  

Mint Cornetto £1.50  

Classic Cornetto £1.50  

Strawberry Cornetto   £1.50  

Classic Magnum £2.00  

White Chocolate Magnum £2.00  

Double Caramel Magnum £2.00  

Mint Magnum £2.00  

Orange Calippo £1.00  

 
(name of pupil) ………………………………………… does not wish to attend the performance 
 
         Signed ………………………………………………………………………………… 
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